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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

We are well into the second part of our school year, I cannot believe how fast this 

time has passed!  Amidst many concerns, local and abroad, it is truly a time to  reflect 

on the moments that matter.  As I visit classrooms, I see incredible growth in learning 

which amazes me. Students who months earlier were just learning their  letter 

sounds, are now reading “just right” books!  I know Spring is almost around  the 

corner because the Primary classes are planting potatoes in the atrium as they begin 

their unit on the life cycle of plants!

In the Intermediate grades,  students are building on their skills by writing and 

presenting interesting speeches describing a lesson learned.  They continue to delve 

into technology to assist them  in researching and preparing for Science projects, as 

well as Career presentations.  I see evidence of students working together and 

learning from one another in the library while they learn to code.  I am pleased when 

I hear students working to solve word problems in math as this requires not only 

computational fluency but the use  of deeper critical thinking skills.  I have had the 

pleasure of reading report cards this term and I am in awe of not only the work the 

students have accomplished, but also the curriculum planning that challenges our 

students to continue growing academically, socially and creatively every day.  I 

appreciate the commitment of parents and care givers who take interest not only in 

their own child’s school life but in the school  environment that all children enter 

each day.  I appreciate those who volunteer for school events and those who take a 

moment to chat with me  before and after school.  This building feels like a village - 

strong in support and I feel fortunate to be a part of this community.  I wish all of you 

a happy Spring Break and I hope that you can spend some quality time with your 

friends and family.  

We
 
 look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday March 30th. 

M. Perez
Principal, South Slope Elementary
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MARY POPPINS NEWS! - Save the date

As you may already know, South Slope school will be working on the musical Mary Poppins during 

third term. All South Slope students will be in the play! As well, our main parts have now been cast and 

rehearsals have begun before and after school and during some lunchtimes with our lead roles.  

We are excited to be part of this rich experience and look forward to the musical coming together and 

getting ready for our performances on May 27
th

 and May 28
th

.  Please put these dates in your calendar. 

May 27th - 1:00pm and at 6:30pm 

May 28th - 1:00 pm and 6:30pm  

More information to follow 

Late to School 

Teachers have been noticing a trend that more and more students are arriving later than usual. It is im-

portant that your child arrives to school on time. While we know that there are some exceptions and 

special circumstances that have been pre-arranged, late arrivals not only deprive children of a pleasant 

and consistent start to the day, but they also interrupt routines and instruction for the rest of the class. 

Most students who are late only need to make small changes in their morning routines to 

help start off the day positively. Developing positive habits can become important lifelong 

skills.    

Please have your child enter the school through the designated outside doors assigned to their 

classroom unless they are late. Late students should be the only students accessing the front doors 

by the office in order to come and sign in late and receive a late slip.  

Thank you for making the effort to have your children at school on time! 
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PAC                                              
Did you know that all parents and guardians of students registered at South Slope and BCSD can participate and can be     

members of the PAC?  The PAC meets 8 times per year always on the third Wednesday of the month at 7:00pm in the School 

Library.  PAC supports the school each year by providing additional funding for things like the hip-hop workshop, author visits, 

new  library books, technology upgrades, music program upgrades and classroom supplies.  On April 22nd the PAC will be  

hosting their AGM. Parents are asked to come and take part in this committee and share in their child’s school experience.  

There is one vacancy on the executive which will require a replacement as PAC Secretary.  Please contact Kim Godwin through 

the PAC link on our website if you are interested in this voluntary position.  If you think you might be interested in finding out 

more about our South Slope PAC please come and join us on April 22 at 7:00pm  
 

MORE ON PAC 
The School Act gives parents the right, through Parent Advisory Councils (PACs), to provide feedback in their school.  

PAC is the officially recognized collective voice of parents of their school. A PAC, through its elected officers, may       

advise the school board, the principal and staff of the school respecting any matter relating to the education of the    

students and the school. 
  

PACs are forums within each school community to discuss matters affecting your school and the education of your     

children. Parents’ voices are a tremendous value to their school. They offer a wealth of ideas and support in the          

challenges that face all public schools. PACs strive to represent the diversity within their communities and contribute      

to the benefit of all students by: 
 

 providing opportunities to educate and inform parents about the school; 

 involving parents in volunteer activities; and 

 openly discussing parents’ concerns and aspirations for their schools. 
 

How Does A PAC Work? 
Through their elected executives from parents in the school, PACs communicate with their parent community gathering 

and discussing issues of importance regarding their school in order to adequately advise those that influence their 

school. In addition to PAC meetings communication may also be done through, newsletters, telephone, email, and     

websites so that all parents have the opportunity for input. PACs, with strong participation from parents, have an        

important influence on life at the school and the feelings the community has toward the school and education. There     

is strong evidence that increased parent involvement in the school results in increased student achievement,               

accomplishment, satisfaction, and bonding all of which result in decreased dropout rates and better citizen. 
 

Purposes of a PAC 
1. To advise the school principal and staff on parents’ views and feedback about school programs, policies, plans and  

       activities.  

1. To organize PAC activities and events and endeavour to provide parent education. 

2. To encourage parent involvement in the school, and to support programs that promote parent involvement. 

3. To communicate with parents, and to promote co-operation between the home and the school in providing support 

for the education of children. 

4. To assist parents in accessing the system and to advocate on behalf of parents and students. 

5. To provide financial support for the goals of the PAC, as determined by its membership. 

6. To advise and participate in the activities of the District Parent Advisory Council (DPAC) and the BC Confederation of 

Parent Advisory Councils (BCCPAC). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bccpac.bc.ca/index.php/members/pac-dpac/what-is-a-dpac
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